GREETINGS TO YOU ALL.

The Mission Special Project 2015 / 16 has arrived.

"EMPOWER TO RESTORE"

The NZ part is "The Young New Zealanders Foundation"

They are going to print a follow up booklet of Gemstones a resource booklet on Values written by a schoolteacher within their organization.

"Gemstones 2" will be focussing on reducing the rate of suicides and cyber bullying among our young people. (we suffer more suicides than road deaths)

The material is specifically designed with the help of educators who work within the most vulnerable age group Year 7 and 8. The key to this is  :-

"If I value myself I value Life".

The Overseas Project working with CWS. is the Philippines.

The key element to this programme is post "Typhoon Haiyen"

The focus is on livelihood, rehabilitation and the empowerment of Communities to plan and implement their plans. They are working with local Government to ensure their plans are incorporated in District and Regional Planning.

Together we can help to empower people less fortunate than ourselves to restore their lives and to have hope for the future.
We as Presbyterian Women of Aotearoa NZ. have Special Consultative Status as a Non Governmental Organization through the Economical Social Council at United Nations. This status provides a Christian Voice in Global decision making promoting Justice and Peace, safeguarding Human Rights and celebrating Cultural Diversity with the United Nations in New York.

Presbyterian Women are associated with Pacific Watch and Reports on the status of Women in the Asian and Pacific Region.(over 60% of Worlds Women live in this Region one of the five regions recognized by the United Nations.)
One of the reasons why we keep this Seat is because of our distribution of our Special Project Funds to Missions ,promoting Gender Equality, Health, and Wellbeing to Women and Children. which was the Millennium Developing  Goal set by United Nations. If we were to discontinue this Special Aid through our Missions and CWS. we would lose our right to belong to this Organization.
To those women who belong to our Presbyterian Church or Co-operating Churches we would urge you to participate in our Special Projects. 

Working together can make a huge impact on the lives of others.

All donations can be sent to our Treasurer before June 30th 2016.

I wish you all the best for this Project.

Joan Roberts

Mission Convener

PWANZ.

